
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT AUTHORITY 

(ROAD TRANSPORT DIVISION) 

Communiqué 

Bus transport problem along Route 87 (St Hubert- Curepipe) 

 

The public is informed that, as from Monday 22 August 2022, only NTC buses will 

service route 87 (St Hubert- Curepipe) until further notice. Hence, NTC buses will 

replace all individual bus operators as the latter have refused to observe the approved 

time table provided by the NLTA. 

 

The above temporary measure has been decided in order to improve the bus services 

along route 87 and to, therefore, ensure that the travelling public does not encounter 

recurrent transport problems. 

 

The NLTA relies on the usual understanding and cooperation of the public. 
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